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Ten Rivers Food Web supports SB 437 and all Oregonians having the right to grow 

food in their own yards.  We are advocates of a better food system and would like to 

see the bill pass this time so that even HOA members are able to grow food in their 

own yards. 

 

Thank you, 

Ten Rivers Food Web 

Board of Directors 


